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TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS  

 
There will be a Town Council Workshop Meeting on Wednesday, September 15, 2010, 
immediately following the Special Town Council Meeting at Town Hall to discuss the 
following:  (1) Possible Changes to Piping Plover Beach Management Agreement with 
personnel from Maine Department of Inland Fish and Wildlife; and (2) Review Proposal 
from Lowell Baseball Team to Relocate to Old Orchard Beach; and (3) Review options to 
the 2010 FEMA Flood Insurance Rates Map. 
 
       _________________ 
       Sharri MacDonald, Chair 
 
 


